
Brendan Grant Field 

 

Superintendent Phelan would like to continue the name of Belmont High School varsity baseball field as 

the “Brendan Grant Memorial Baseball Field”. 

Brendan Grant was a student at Belmont High School who participated in varsity football, wrestling and 

baseball.  In his senior year (’99-’00), he captained the Marauder wrestling and baseball teams.  At 

American International College in Springfield, MA, Brendan became a first-year starter for the Yellow 

Jacket baseball team during the spring of 2001.  Brendan played his last summer league game on the 

Belmont High School field on June 27, 2001 following an on-field collision.  

The Brendan Grant Foundation has been very active in the community with numerous programs such as 

baseball and golf tournaments, a 5K run/walk (Brendan’s Home Run) and baseball field stewardship. The 

Foundation primarily undertook improvements to the varsity field beginning in 2001, which was 

dedicated to Brendan Peter Anthony Grant in 2007.  

Along with these community events, the Brendan Grant Foundation promotes the goals of the Belmont 

Public Schools and contributes to the students’ goals with three annual scholarships awarded to 

Belmont High School seniors.   

Superintendent Phelan would like to re-name the reconfigured varsity baseball field the “Brendan Grant 

Memorial Baseball Field”.  


